

## City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

August 10, 1990

Mark Goodwin, P.E. D. Mark Goodwin & Associates Post Office Box 90606 Albuquerque, New Mexico 87154

RE: GRADING/PAVING PLAN FOR HIGHLAND MEDICAL

(K-14/D48) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED JULY 30, 1990

Dear Mr. Goodwin:

Based on the information provided on your submittal of August 2, 1990, the referenced plan is approved for Grading/Paving.

Please be advised that Engineer's Certification will be required after completion of project.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,

Fred J. Aguirre, P.E.

**Hydrologist** 

BJM:FJA/bsj (WP+2088)

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT